
 
 
 
4/18/22 
 
Ramon PonceDeLeon  
ILWU Local #13 President 
630 S. Center Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
 
Dear Ramon, Staff, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the annual “First Blood” memorial program to be held on 
May 15th at 12:00 noon.  The ILWU Southern California Pensioners erected the bust of Harry 
Bridges and the monument with the names of those who died on the Job.  It is with bittersweet 
joy we request your presence to honor those who died working on the waterfront.  As many of 
you know, we will be honoring another brother, Chulaih Ang who was killed on the job. It is the 
intention of the ILWU Southern California Pensioners to honor these hard working men and 
women whose only goal was to put in a day’s work and return home to their families.  
Unfortunately, the list of names is growing, further clarifying the dangerous environment faced 
by all ILWU members who work the ships and on the docks. 
 
If you would please announce this at your membership meeting and include in your next 
bulletins it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please join us at the base of 6th Street & Harbor Blvd on May 15th at 12:00 noon. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Greg Mitre - President 
ILWU So. Cal. Pensioners Group  
 
 
Our contact information: 
so.ca.pensioners@gmail.com 
(562) 400-3805 
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